Press Release/Announcement: December 18, 2024

Susquehanna Community School District receives $25K from the Peoples
Security Bank & Trust, Commonwealth Charitable Management

Superintendent John Rushefski is pleased to announce that a $25,000 check was
received to benefit the Dual Enroliment at the Susquehanna Community High School
program run with our teachers in conjunction with Lackawanna College. A total of
forty-nine (49) students will benefit by taking Dual Enrollment courses from the
generosity of the Peoples Security donation.

In the picture from Left to Right are the team from the Peoples Security Susquehanna
Office: Cheryl Klingensmith, Andreas Plonka, Tobias Drake, Nina Bills, Carol Newman,
and Joe Ferretti presenting the check to Superintendent Mr. John Rushefski,
Susquehanna Community School District.
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For further information, please contact Superintendent John Rushefski at 570.853.4921
extension 1304.



